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Tuesday 19 November 7:00pm to 8:30pm 
at Whitney on Wye Village Hall HR3 6EG

Letton flood meeting 
We need your help!

Herefordshire Council are 
looking into installing a flood 
warning system in Letton on 
the A438.

As part of our investigations, 
we would like to gather as 
much local knowledge on 
flooding, as this will help 
inform any future design.

Come to our meeting to: 

•	 Share your local  knowledge 	
	 of flooding

•	 Learn more about the 		
	 proposed plans

•	 Share photos of flooding in 	
	 the area

•	 Work together to develop a 	
	 solution

For further details please contact: 
Bethany Lewis 
bethany.lewis@herefordshire.co.uk
Office: 01432 260739 • Mob: 07792 880030


